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Temporary Sidewalk/ Street Lane Closure

• Baxter St. from Leonard St. to Worth St.

Saturday, February 19th,  10am-10pm

This lane closure is for Test Pits that will be performed by ConEd as part of 

the preliminary work for the future BBJ facility. Vehicle traffic will be 

temporarily impacted due to partial lane closure, pedestrian access will be 

maintained. Temporary No Parking will be in effect in this area.

If you have any questions, concerns, 

or would like to learn more about this 

DDC Project, please call the 

Community Construction Liaison: 

Pauline Chan 

Manhattanbbjccl@gmail.com 

(917) 838-7996

Office: 110 Walker St, New York

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing this 

project on behalf of the NYC Department of Correction. 
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